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(Neb.)-Paper Shredding Taking Place In Chadron

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 11/01/2013 10:21 AM

(Chadron)-Periodically, Keep Chadron Beautiful will offer people in the area an opportunity to dispose of various
things, from appliances to paperwork. This weekend, they are offering such an opportunity.
 
The KCB office at 153 Bordeaux Street will be open Saturday from 9AM–Noon for individuals needing to shred
“information sensitive” office paper.
 
A tax deductible donation of 70 cents per pound of paper will be charged. The portable shredder can also be
rented for on-site shredding at other locations.  For more information, please call Keep Chadron Beautiful at 432-
3805. 
 
(Information courtesy KCB)


